
From: Knoedler, Joe 
Sent: Friday, September 01, 2006 12:10 PM 
Subject: RE: Energy Star Residential Ventilation Program Requirements 

Erin, 

As a potential participant in Energy Star I agree with Tim Orris. The present proposal, not 
addressing sound, would not make it any easier for Greenheck to participate in Energy Star. We 
would still have the redundancies in cost and time to get HVI sones when we already have, what 
we consider, the more technically correct AMCA sones. 

I further agree with Tim Orris that sones is not an indication of efficiency and should not be 
included in Energy Star requirements. 

Joe Knoedler, P.E. 
Manager of Fan & Vent Engineering 
Greenheck Fan Corporation 
715-355-2237 - phone 
715-355-2243 - fax 
joe.knoedler@greenheck.com 


